
 

 

For Immediate Release 

Wednesday, June 13, 2014 

Hazleton Area Member Update: 

Regional Counseling Center Has Moved 

After many years at the same location, we’re moving our region 5 counseling center from 

Hazleton to:  

Wilkes-Barre Regional Counseling Center  

15 Public Square, Suite 410  

Wilkes-Barre, PA 18701  

Toll Free Phone: 1.800.633.5461 (unchanged)  

Local Phone: 570.829.0632  

Fax: 570.829.0629  

The staff and staff assignments remain the same, only the location is changing. If you need 

to visit the new office, you can find driving directions on our website under the Counseling 

Centers area.  

The Hazleton office will close at the end of the day Tuesday, June 10 and the Wilkes-Barre 

office will open for business Monday, June 16. If you need anything during that time, please 

call 1.800.633.5461 and we will be happy to assist you.  

Thank you for your patience during this transition period. If we can be of assistance, please 

do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

http://www.portal.state.pa.us/portal/server.pt?open=514&objID=592727&mode=2#Directions

